
Addendum, 610 South Lee Street  
BAR2021-00602, BAR hearing December 1, 2021 
 
It has come to staff’s attention that the location indicated on the submitted plat for the proposed 
east/west running fence on the south side of the subject property appears to show the fence ending 
several feet short of where it will end. The fence will attach to the existing fence dividing 610 South Lee 
from 612 S. Lee and extend west to connect to the gate at the northwest corner of the house at 612 
South Lee. The images below show where the proposed fence will be constructed: 
 

 
 

 


